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Early work on Pitt Town Bypass from                  
12 May 2025 

Community Notification 
May 2025 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Darug and Gundungarra People as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is building the Pitt 
Town Bypass to take traffic, including 
heavy vehicles out of the town centre. 
This will make travel quicker and safer 
for all road users.  

What work are we doing?  

Small work crews will be on site doing early 
preparation work for the site compound including: 

• surveying existing utilities 

• ground condition surveys and land 
assessments 

• geotechnical investigations 

• bringing in materials to set up the site 
compound  

• setting up construction equipment 

• getting ready to build the new site compound 
at 42 Wellesley Street 

• fixing up 51 & 54 Wellesley Street to use as 
site office locations 

• installing project signs and temporary traffic 
barriers. 

When and where we’ll be working 

We will work at our site compound location at the 
end of Wellesley Street and in various site areas 
in Pitt Town. Please see a map on the next page 
for our work locations. 

The work will take place between Monday 12 
May and Wednesday 30 July 2025, weather 
permitting.  

For this early work, we will only be working 
during the day. Our working hours will be 
between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday, and 
between 8am and 1pm Saturdays.  

We will not work on Sundays or any public 
holidays. 

What will this mean for you? 

When we are working, you may notice: 

• workers and vehicles 

• noise from machinery and equipment. 

• traffic controllers and signs  

• reduced speed limits 

Equipment we will use during this early work will 
include vacuum trucks, core drills, saw cutters, 
traffic control trucks, survey equipment, trucks 
and light vehicles. 

Managing our impacts 

We will manage our work to limit impacts to the 
community, residents and the environment. 

This includes: 

• ensuring the community can walk through and 
access their properties 

• keeping dust under control 

• removing waste 

• turning off machinery when it is not being 
used. 
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Traffic and pedestrian impacts 

There will be temporary traffic changes while we 
complete this work. These changes may include 
closing lanes reducing the speed limit to 40km/h 
to increase safety for road users and our workers. 

Please keep to the speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs. 

Traffic controllers will assist road users and 
pedestrians through the work area if required. 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 
701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App.  

  

Location of work area  

 

 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 840 280 

 

 

ptcommunity@abergeldie.com 

 

https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects
/current-projects/pitt-town-bypass 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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